
McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Re: Board Vacancy Advertisements for 2021 
1 message

Tyler Ivins <ivinsgang@gmail.com>
To: "McDonald, Mack" <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Mack,

Shane Shumway will be filling the vacant position for Montezuma Creek
David Ivins will be replacing Merling Grover
Marx Powell, Nathan Langston, and Heidi Redd would like to reapply for their positions.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

On Fri, Jan 8, 2021 at 10:23 PM McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org> wrote: 
All we have is your recommendation for Shane Shumway and those recommendations in your email of thos
Please send me a final recommendation from the Board on the positions that you are recommending and I w
Meeting agenda. If you could send me that by next Thursday that would be great. Thanks Tyler for all of you
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mack McDonald
Chief Administrative Officer

 
P.O. Box 9
117 South Main Street #221
Monticello, Utah 84535
 
Office: (435) 587-3225
Cell: (435) 459-1054
mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential in
(including material protected by the attorney-client or other applicable privilege), or constitute non-public 
information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this transmissi
to the sender and delete this information from your system.  Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduc
unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.” 
 
 
On Mon, Jan 4, 2021 at 6:28 PM Tyler Ivins <ivinsgang@gmail.com> wrote: 

Mack,
 
I've seen the posting in the paper for the new positions.  At what point can we call the new directors and i
 
Thanks,
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